
 

Memorandum 
 

To:   Well File 
   
From:  Mark Weems, P.E. 
                    Regional Engineer - SW Colorado 
  
Date:  1/05/2016 
    
Subject: Landowner Complaint – Doc # 200440902 
 
 
Red Mesa Holdings, LLC 
Talbot-Wideman 13-1 
NESW 13 33N 12W N 
API # 067-07085 
 
 
I have reviewed the well file and inspections reports and find no reason to 
believe this well poses any threats to ground water at this time.  The well was 
completed in 1988 with surface casing set at 212' which is 117’ shallower than 
the deepest water well within a one mile (1 mi) radius; however, there is 
intermediate casing set at 1495’.  Perhaps the closest water wells could be 
tested.  A Braden head test might be conducted based on those results.  The 
well has not produced since NOV 2014 due to a distressed operator.  There are 
some surface BMP's and minor equipment issues. 
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